
We note the headlines regarding
two week appointment targets and
wish to reassure you that we will
always aim to give you access to
our services according to your need,
often well within two weeks.
We will always try to offer an
appointment in an appropriate
timescale to what you need.  
Please help us to help you by letting
us know why you need us, whether
a GP or other member of the
practice team.

BOOKING A GP
APPOINTMENT


